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CALL TO ORDER 
 

Steven Sutton, Interim Executive Director, called the Executive Committee 
teleconference to order on Tuesday, March 9, 2010 at 10:12 am. Individuals on the 
teleconference were asked to identify themselves for record purposes. The purpose of the 
meeting was to discuss the current situation regarding medial protocol approval, and what, if any 
modification of review by staff was desired by the Board.  

  
ISSUE(S) AND POSSIBLE ACTION 

 
The purpose of the teleconference was to brief the Executive committee on past practices, the 
current situation, and solicit guidance in the processing of this year’s ambulance service renewal, 
specific to protocol and equipment list approval.  

1. Results of the Staff Analysis of the Protocol Approval Process were discussed to 
determine what, if any, changes to the process. Counsel recommended a memo be sent to 
applicants identified as not meeting the statutory requirements, but based on the situation, 
that approval be granted pending a solution to the approval process.  

2. The latest KS Medical Society’s definition of a “county medical society” as mandating an 
affiliation with the KMS was discussed. Guidance provided to Staff was to work to 
eliminate the definition in subsequent revision. 

3. A comment from the EMS Community addressed a concern with “contract” verbiage on 
a new Medical Director’s form included in the Service renewal packet. Based on the use 
of the form, staff will change the word “contract” to “agreement”. The teleconference 
was concluded at 11:12. 
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